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6th January 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

The Government has now announced how they will be managing examinations this Summer, and has 

said that they will be using a ‘form of teacher-assessed grades, with training and support provided to 

ensure that these are awarded fairly and consistently.’  

 

We have not yet been given any information about what this ‘form of teacher-assessed grades’ will look 

like or what the training and support will be asking us to do. We therefore continue to request that you do 

not get concerned about predicted grades, mock exams or other aspects of assessment, and that you 

do not ask teachers for predicted grades. We are not in a position to give these and await further 

information from the Government. 

 

We may need to use evidence of learning from this year, and it is very important that students continue 

to prepare themselves for the next stage of their education. We therefore remind you that Year 10, Year 

11 and Year 13 students should continue to engage with remote learning fully, by attending all lessons 

and completing all work that is set for them. 

 

I will, of course, let you know further details as soon as I can, when we have more information. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs M Pye  

Headteacher 

 

 


